
Re-Enter Title I Literacy from Monitor Status - Permission 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

____________________ has been in a Monitor status for ___________; however, 

after reviewing the following: Report cards, Trimester Progress Reports, recent benchmarking 

and the interventions done, we feel _________________ would benefit in 

returning to participate in the Title I literacy program. 

Please sign the bottom of this letter in the appropriate place and return it to the Title I 
teacher as soon as possible.  If you have any questions about the program, please do not 
hesitate to call me. 

Thank you for your assistance in providing the most appropriate program for your child. 

Sincerely yours, 

Title I Teacher 

School: _________________________ 

Name:  Date: 

I give permission for to return to the Title I Literacy program. 

Parent/Guardian Signature 

I refuse for   to return to the Title I Literacy program. 

Parent/Guardian Signature 

3/2022 
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